## Livonia Public Schools

## Office of Communications

To:

Dr. Randy Liepa, Superintendent

From:

Donna McDowell, Administrator of Communications

Date:

September 30, 2010

Subject:

**TRW Gift** 

For the eleventh consecutive year, TRW Automotive has approved \$3,500 in gift funding to Livonia Public Schools for educational projects. This gift brings the total given by TRW to \$58,000.

The gift exemplifies TRW's philanthropic guidelines and builds on the success of the past ten years of partnership with our district.

This year's funding is for professional development materials that support the literacy curriculum. In following with TRW's commitment to early literacy, this generous gift will provide funding to develop grade level specific resources for teachers.

I am requesting this gift be placed on the agenda of the October 4 committee meeting for consideration at the Livonia Public Schools Board meeting of October 18, 2010.

Thank you.

amb